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Tallaght Fiat Launches Local “Be Road Safe” Campaign
Highlights
· Tallaght Fiat (Airton Road, Tallaght) kicks off local “Be Road Safe” campaign

· 5,000 “Be Road Safe” Packs distributed to local schools, free of charge

· Packs contain a high-visibility jacket, reflective armband and ‘Safe Cross Code’ booklet

· Safety initiative backed by the RSA, Fiat Group Automobiles Ireland and local schools
Press Release:

Tallaght Fiat has commenced distributing 5,000 Road Safety Packs to schools in the Tallaght, Clondalkin and Walkinstown areas of Dublin as part of its new “Be Road Safe” initiative. 
Michael Kerslake, Dealer Principal of Tallaght Fiat (Airton Road, Tallaght), was surprised at how few local children wore any kind of reflective clothing during the dark winter months and decided to do something about it. The safety packs he compiled, which are currently being distributed free of charge to local schools, not only each contain a high-visibility jacket and a reflective armband, they also come with a copy of the ‘Safe Cross Code’ and the full support of the Road Safety Authority.
Noel Brett, CEO of the Road Safety Authority, attended the campaign launch at St. Kevin’s National Schools in Kilnamanagh, Dublin, and was delighted with the initiative stating: “I am very grateful to Tallaght Fiat for funding this life-saving project. It is fantastic to see a business investing in children’s safety in such a tangible and proactive way. I also applaud the teachers who have facilitated the project and who will teach the Safe Cross Code and encourage children to wear their free high-visibility vests.”
The principals of St. Kevin’s National Schools, James Murray (Boys) and Jillian Ní Ghliasan (Girls) were no less supportive, stating: “Road safety is an integral part of all children’s education and is something that we at St. Kevin’s are constantly teaching our students about.” Mr. Murray also explained that, “Parents generally welcome road safety type initiatives and would be more than pleased to actively support this project.”

Adrian C. Walsh, MD of Fiat Group Automobiles Ireland, also voiced his enthusiasm for the campaign, saying: “I am delighted with the initiative taken by Tallaght Fiat in launching this campaign. It’s great for the local community and will hopefully go a long way towards improving road safety in the area, while also building awareness and goodwill for the business.”
To underline Tallaght Fiat’s commitment to the “Be Road Safe” campaign, each participating school will also be entered into a draw to win €1,000 towards their school fund.
· Ends – 

Contact: 

Conor Twomey Media Relations Manager Fiat Group Automobiles Ireland Ltd. 

Fiat House Turnpike Road Red Cow Naas Road Dublin 22 Ireland
W: +353 (0)1 4034443 M: +353 (0)87 9353322 E: conor.twomey@fiat.com
